
Socrates Dokos 

April 24, 2013 

Senate Committee on Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain 

Types of Abortion) Bill 2013 

PO Box 6100 

Parliament House 

Canberra ACT 2600 

Australia 

Dear Senate Committee: 

I would like to state my strong support for the Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare 

Funding for Certain Types of Abortion) Bill 2013, which seeks to remove Medicare 

Funding for gender-based abortions in Australia.  

Gender-based infanticide should not be an acceptable tax-payer funded medical 

procedure in Australia, as it discriminates particularly against unborn girls. Furthermore, 

every child regardless of gender has the basic human right to life. By providing Medicare 

funding, this abhorrent practice is further encouraged. 

 

Sincerely, 

Socrates Dokos 




